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will be held at the UNA Bookstore for the SGA endowed scholarship; SGA desires to start a 
tradition with a large painted Paw Print on campus; research is underway on updates to the GUC 
and the structure of the recreation fee; spring concert planning is underway; SGA will fund six 
new benches at campus bus stops; and campus daycare services is under consideration.  For the 
Staff Senate, Dr. Jacques reported that the Staff Senate meets this week and he issued a reminder 
of UNA Give Day on November 29.  For the Faculty Senate, Dr. Brommer reported the Faculty 
Senate is focused on the promotion and tenure policies and at its December meeting, will select 
two committee replacements for Dr. Marilyn Lee upon her retirement.  Dr. Lee reported that a 
Let’s Talk event will occur in the GUC for the discussion of various issues.  For the 
Administration, there was no report. 
 
 The meeting adjourned at 3:15 p.m. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
       Dr. Scott Infanger, Chairperson 
 


